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The American Rescue Plan has provided a Special Enrollment 
Period (SEP) until August 15, 2021 for individuals and families 
to enroll in Affordable Care Act (ACA) health insurance coverage 
via the Health Insurance Marketplace.

The 2021 special enrollment period (SEP) 
for the Health Insurance Marketplace 
has been extended until August 15.

You do not have to be a 
Phelps Health patient to 
receive assistance with EnrollU. 
Our services are offered free 
to the community.  

Contact us today with questions or 
to schedule a virtual appointment.

Call: (573) 458-3676
Email: EnrollU@phelpshealth.org

People who are currently enrolled in an ACA health 
insurance plan are encouraged to update their application 
to receive the lower premiums they’re now eligible for. 
Current enrollees also have the option to switch plans.

Our Phelps Health EnrollU team can help you and your 
family update your application, switch plans, or get you 
started with the coverage you need. If  your application is 
complete by the last day of  the month, your coverage can 
start as soon as the first day of  the next month.

*The American Rescue Plan is a new law to address the COVID-19 public health
and economic crisis. It establishes a Special Enrollment Period for new enroll-
ments, dramatically reduces premiums for people through additional premium
tax credits (PTCs), expands eligibility for PTCs to higher-income people, and gives
many people receiving unemployment benefits access to plans with $0 premiums
and allows current enrollees to make changes to their application and plans.


